
IMMANUEL BIBLE CHURCH 
August 2, 2020  

 
Announcements  
 

Service Details: 
Our summer schedule includes Sunday morning prayer time at 8:30 am in the west end of the main hall, 
worship service at 9:30 am, and evening service at 5:45 pm in the worship center. 
 

Timothy Scholarship: 
IBC is supporting our Associate Pastor David McCune as he is starting to get his MDiv 
degree at Moody Seminary. Moody has a program in which they will pay for 1/3 of his 
tuition, while Dave pays 1/3, and we as his home church through the congregation pays 
Moody for the remaining 1/3. If you would like to help support the church support Dave 
in this endeavor, please mark your check/giving with “Timothy Scholarship.” Thank you! 
 

Funds Needed: 
Our missionary in PNG with Ethnos360, Nate Eutsey, is in need of $2000 for his airfare home. IBC is paying 
$1000 towards that cost. If you would like to contribute financially towards the remaining $1000, please 
mark “Nate Eutsey flight” on your check or giving. Thank you.      
 

Online Giving: 
For your information: We have added a feature to our online giving when choosing “other” for a category. 
When you give to IBC online you are asked to designate your giving to a fund.  These are: 

 General Fund - everyday business of the church 
 Building Fund - accruing for a new church building 
 Barnabus Fund - for special situations administered by the elders 
 Missions Fund - goes toward the entire missions budget 
 Other - when this fund is selected, you will be asked to designate where the money should go (examples: 

a specific missionary, the youth group, love offering, etc.)  

 
IBC Missions Update   
  

Sheldon & Vicki Rhodes/Jest Kidding 
 

July 21, 2020: This week we have 20 teens and their sponsors here with us. They had 
planned on being overseas on a work project/mission trip. Needless to say, that was 
canceled. Their youth leader contacted us to see if there were any projects that they 
could do for us. We jumped at the opportunity. Yesterday was there first day and they 
are doing a great job. It is quite a job for Vicky as she is feeding all 30 of them. She does 
have another gal helping. Pray for safety as they work and travel. In the evening they are 
doing a Bible school close to Kalamazoo. We praise the Lord for providing the materials 
for the projects. I will also be doing some training with them so that we can present the 
closing for the VBS Friday evening. 

 

Next Monday I have surgery on my left knee. It isn’t anything much and will be outpatient. Pray for a quick 
recovery and that this will fix things. It keeps locking up and also threatens to put me on the ground. So far I 
have not fallen but sometimes it is close. 
 

In April our internet went down. When I reported it I was told that an osprey had built a nest on the tower 
which prevents them from being able to replace faulty equipment. They said that they have to wait for the 
bird to leave before they can fix it. They said that won’t be until late summer or fall. So that has limited what 
we can do. I started making some short videos to share with churches that are doing online things with their 



kids. Making the videos was the easy part. Trying to get them uploaded has been a nightmare. I have checked 
with every internet provider I know of and none of them can provide service here. I keep telling them that 
we are in west Michigan not on the moon. Actually, I wouldn’t be surprised if there is great internet on the 
moon. 
 

Blessings, Sheldon 
www.jestkidding.com/www.GodsFmily.com 
Everything works, nothing hurts, life is good.  

 
Instructions on Giving: 
There are three ways to remain faithful in giving back to the Lord.  
 You can mail your check to Immanuel Bible Church (145 East Summit Street, Chelsea, MI 48118).  
 You can put a check in an offering box located at the back of the worship center at Pierce Lake. 
 Give online using the secure giving platform on our website at ibcchelsea.com. 

 

Instructions to view or listen to this week's message: 
Go to the church website at ibcchelsea.com. You can join us in worship on Sunday mornings by clicking on 
the word SERMONS in the menu bar above, or on the “Sermons” bubble in the "Preaching the Word" section.  
  

Opportunities for Assistance: 
IBC would like to take the opportunity to serve those in our church/community who may need assistance:  
 Grocery/errand runs for those who are high risk (elderly, immuno-compromised, pregnant or sick).  
 Child care on a limited basis. For those in need of child care during this time, please let us know.  
 Please contact one of the elders to coordinate any needs not included on this list as well. 

 

Church Contact Information  
Phone: (734) 475-8936 Church offices: 145 E. Summit St., Chelsea, MI 
Website: www.ibcchelsea.com Office hours: Monday/Wednesday/Friday: 9 am-2 pm 
Email: immanuelbiblechurch@comcast.net  
Pastoral Search Committee: ibcchelsea.psc@gmail.com 
Associate Pastor: David McCune (cwbydave84@gmail.com) 
Interim Pastor: Russ Park (russapark@gmail.com, 989-277-2574) 
 

IBC Elders: Jerry Benjamin (313-910-8971, jwbneb@gmail.com) 
 Rod Bowers (734-417-0200, rodbowers@aol.com) 
 Steven Bonnett (734-747-1006, opus17@hotmail.com) 
 Patrick Brady (586-876-3798, patrick.brady89@gmail.com) 
 Joe Cottle (734-730-2410, ecottle68@gmail.com) 
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